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14 August 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
 
YSS PE T-SHIRT REFRESH 
 
Thank you for partnering us as we continue to provide your child/ward with an enriching and 

purposeful experience in Yishun Secondary School. This year, we are proud that several of 

our sports CCAs have done well, with our volleyball, basketball and football teams achieving 

the top four positions in their respective National School Games competitions, and this 

success has provided renewed energy among Yishunites. 

 

In the spirit of this newfound vigour and pride, we are happy to inform you that we will be 

refreshing the design of the school PE T-shirt. The new PE T-shirt is designed by our student, 

Kiev Sawin Tan Ke Cheng from Secondary 4N3. His design was selected from over 30 

submissions received during the School PE T-shirt Design Competition organised by the YSS 

Prefectorial Board earlier this year. 

 

The new PE T-shirt can be purchased from the school bookshop at the same price as the 

current PE t-shirt. Students can continue to wear the current PE T-shirt. However, from this 

week, the school bookshop will only sell the new PE T-shirts.  

 

We hope that this refresh will help Yishunites further distinguish themselves and forge a 

greater sense of school identity. I thank you once again for your continued support. Let us 

continue to work together to provide a meaningful and holistic learning experience for every 

Yishunite. 

 

Regards 

 
Mrs Regina Lee 
Principal 


